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Date: 8 July 2011

Dear Ms Butler

EXAMINATION INTO THE SOUNDNESS OF LONDON BOROUGH OF MERTON
CORE STRATEGY – ADDENDUM TO FINAL REPORT

In response to your email of 23 June 2011 the Inspector considers it
unnecessary to issue an addendum to the final report but has provided the
further clarification as requested in your email. The further clarification is
detailed by the bullet points below.

 Table 28.1 Monitoring. The Inspector has advised this should be retained as
existing because there is likely to be a minor loss of open space at Dundonald
Primary School.

 Appendix A Council Changes as suggested to PC4a, PC8a and PC8b. The
Inspector agrees with these changes.

 Page 128 third bullet point in box marked SA/SEA implications. The Inspector
advises this should remain as it is, notwithstanding the deletion of CS13(i)

Yours sincerely

Allison Ingham

Allison Ingham
Plans and Major Casework Team


